
Lydia Taft Pratt Library 

Trustee Meeting, November 5, 2015 

Proposal of Budget Meeting 

DRAFT 

 

 

Present:  Dave Patriquin, Karen LaRue, Lori Miller, Sue Kern, Barb Clark, Janet 

Avery 

 

Meeting opened at 4:00.   

Discussion of proposed budget for 2016-2017.   

 

Budget approved for submission to the Selectboard as discussed extensively. 

Moved by Barb and seconded by Sue. 

 

Next meeting will be on November 19th instead of the usual 4th Thursday as 

that is Thanksgiving day. 

 

At 5:00 Sue moved the meeting be adjourned and seconded by Barb. 

 

 

Submitted by Janet Avery 


